
REQUEST FOR COMMMENTS – MINISTRY OF THE SOLICITOR 

GENERAL (due by November 28, 2024) 

2022-2024 Review of the Keeping Ontario Open for Business Act, 2022 

The Ministry of the Solicitor General (SOLGEN) is seeking feedback on the Keeping 
Ontario Open for Business Act, 2022 (KOOBA) as part of the legislatively required 
review of the Act.  

The Act makes it illegal to impede or assist someone to impede protected transportation 
infrastructure as defined in the Act, if the impediment has, or is reasonably expected to 
have, the effect of "disrupting ordinary economic activity or interfering with the safety, 
health or well-being of members of the public". 

For more information and to submit your comments visit the SOLGEN’s website. 

Overview of the KOOBA 

 

 

 

 

http://www.ontariocanada.com/registry/view.do?postingId=48813&language=en
https://www.ontariocanada.com/registry/view.do?postingId=48813&language=en
https://view.officeapps.live.com/op/view.aspx?src=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.ontariocanada.com%2Fregistry%2FshowAttachment.do%3FpostingId%3D48813%26attachmentId%3D62563&wdOrigin=BROWSELINK

